



## Copy of the email sent to new Year 7 parents/carers on 9 May 2016.

Please find attached important transition dates for your child who is due to start with us in August 2016. Please note there has been a change of date for our New Parents' Evening. Also attached are advertisements from our uniform suppliers offering discounts on uniform. There will be a chance to buy new uniform at our popup shop on 11 June.

Every child will be given a 'parent pack' on 11 June with information about their new school along with important consent and data collection forms.

It is important, should you no longer require a place at Mascalls for your child, that you inform me so I can offer the place to another child on our waiting list.

All information about transition can be found on our 'Starting Year 7 in August 2016' page on the school website <a href="http://mascallsacademy.org.uk/transition-year-7-2016/">http://mascallsacademy.org.uk/transition-year-7-2016/</a>

We look forward to meeting you and your child on 11 June 2016, please do contact me if you need any further information.

Kind regards

Rachel Hirst
Marketing & Admissions Manager
Mascalls Academy
Paddock Wood
Kent TN12 6LT
01892 839022
hirst@mascalls.kent.sch.uk